
 
 
 

 

  I would like to start my year as Worshipful 
Master by saying that I hope everyone had a 
safe and Happy Holiday season. I also would 
like to thank all of the officers and installa-
tion members that came out for installation  
and made it such a success. We had a great 
audience and everything went very 
smoothly.  
 
  Being a new year and having many new 
faces in new places, I encourage all the new 
officers to try to make as many events as 
possible so that the other members of the 
lodge can feel our enthusiasm and also feel 
like attending on a regular basis. We have 
two new candidates that are ready to start 
their journey into Masonry and I would like to 
start their degrees with a strong showing of 
brotherly love and support. If for some rea-
son any officer is unable to attend an event 
don’t hesitate to give m e a call so that w e 
can make arrangements as needed. 
 
  Finally, I would like to congratulate our 
most recent Past Master, Chip Williams as 
Mason of the Year. We will be honoring Chip 
a little later in the year. 
 
  Have fun, be safe, and see you in lodge. 
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“A  B rand N ew  Year!!” 
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Thurs. 
Jan. 4  - Officers Meeting - 7:00 p.m. 
  Possible practice for regular opening. 
 
Thurs. 
Jan. 11  -  Regular Communication - 7:30 p.m. 
             
Thurs. 
Jan. 18  - Entered Apprentice Practice - 
  7:00 p.m. 
 
Thurs. 
Jan. 25    - Entered Apprentice Degree - 7:00 p.m. 
  Officers please wear tuxedos. 
   

Calendar for  

Brothers, 
here is a thought for you to  
consider: 
 
    Remember your Blue Lodge 
    when you are preparing your 
    estate plans.  
 
    Include Jackson Lodge 17  
    in your will. 



“A  N ew  Y ear and new  hopes and prom ises. 
Make one of those promises 

to attend your Lodge 
more often in the coming year. 

 
H ope to see you in Lodge.” 

 
 
 

   Fraternally  
   
   Jerry Williams, PM 
   Secretary 

Front Row LtoR: Senior Deacon, Albert G. Rossner, III, Senior Warden, William 
B. Kesterson, Worshipful Master, R. Todd Rubert, Junior Warden, Lyman S. 
Robertson, Jr., Junior Deacon, Daniel A. Hyliard, Senior Steward, Todd L. 
Pickett. Back Row LtoR: Junior Steward, Frank W. Lutze, Treasurer, Dale D. 
B row n, P .M ., M arshall, G eorge M . O tis, P .M ., C haplain, M ax “S kip” C . R ubert, 
II, Tiler, Charles R. Waters, Jr., P.M., Secretary, Gerald L. Williams, P.M.   


